
Inzko-Kosor:  Support  of
Republic of Croatia for BiH’s
Road to NATO and the EU

High Representative and the EU Special Representative Valentin
Inzko met today in Sarajevo with the prime minister of the
Republic  of  Croatia,  Jadranka  Kosor.  The  HR/EUSR  informed
Prime  Minister  Kosor  about  BiH’s  progress  towards  Euro-
Atlantic integration, the fulfillment of conditions for the
transition  of  OHR  into  the  Office  of  the  EU  Special
Representative, and the Butmir process and the overall effort
to make BiH a more efficient state.

High Representative and EU Special Representative Inzko also
thanked Prime Minister Kosor for the support expressed by the
Republic of Croatia for BiH’s road to NATO and the EU.

The High Representative and EU Special Representative stressed
that regional cooperation is a key aspect of the integration
process.

It  was  agreed  that  solutions  must  always  guarantee  the
equality of all constituent peoples in BiH. Prime Minister
Kosor reiterated the Republic of Croatia’s absolute support
for the integrity of BiH.
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